
 
RVGA’s Board of Directors Scholarship​

APPLY NOW for $1,000 
The Rondout Valley Growers Association (RVGA) will award one Board of 
Directors Scholarship to a college-bound high school senior based on 
demonstrated academic achievement, financial need, and an expressed 
interest in pursuing an education related to agriculture and/or local food 
systems. 

The scholarship can be used to defray the cost of tuition, room and board, books, 
and other academic expenses. Graduating seniors from all school districts 
within the Rondout Valley are welcome to apply.  

The scholarship application period is open until April 25, 2025.  

To learn more about the scholarship, and to apply, use the QR code  

https://rondoutvalleygrowers.org/rvga-board-of-directors-scholarship/

